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Comments:   Though I fully respect and support the prohibition of glass at the Wildwood put-in and North Star

Nature Preserve, I am against the proposed ban on dogs. I have a dog who floats on my paddleboard and

remains on-leash at all times in the preserve (or any trail and sidewalk for that matter, as it's the law). I would

humbly suggest enforcing the mandatory use of leashes then slapping violators with a substantial fine. 

  Dog behavior is almost always a reflection of the owner and how they train and manage their animal (many

owners are too lazy or selfish to do either). A dog in control on a leash won't cause the damage or disruption

created by off-leash dogs. So, I ask you to please ban glass. Don't ban leashed dog. Thank you for your efforts!


